
From: Elvy, Samantha 
Sent: 21 November 2007 15:24 
To: 
Subject: RE: NLGN report 
Dear , 
  
Many thanks for the clarification. 
  
All our Authority Members have responsibility for the whole of the England, 
Scotland and Wales and do not represent geographic areas of the Force’s 
jurisdiction; nor does where they currently live have any influence over their 
areas of responsibility as Authority Members.  
  
That said, our Members currently live in the following local authority areas; 
  

� Bath & North East Somerset Council  
� Buckinghamshire County Council  
� Cambridgeshire County Council  
� East Lothian District Council  
� Gloucestershire County Council  
� Kirklees Borough Council  
� London Borough of Greenwich  
� London Borough of Merton  
� London Borough of Wandsworth  
� Northamptonshire County Council  
� North Yorkshire County Council  
� Northumberland County Council  
� Surrey County Council  

  
Please let me know if you require any further information. 
  
Regards,  
  
Sam 
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